
 

335 W Wilson St / BPS101 

Batavia, IL 60510 

 

O (630) 937-8800   

March 23, 2016 

 

 

Re: FY2017   

 

 

Dear Lessor: 

Batavia Public Schools is requesting quotes from qualified institutions to finance the purchase of approximately 54 

desktop and 216 laptop computers.  The anticipated base cost of the equipment is $264,000, with delivery anticipated in 

June, 2016.  A 3-year non-tax exempt fair market value lease type will be considered. Proposals must be received 

by 3:00 PM on Friday, April 8, 2016.   Additional requirements are as follows: 

 

1. Lease rate, estimated APR and monthly payment are specified. 

2. Options and cost for monthly or yearly payments are included. 

3. The contract contains a governmental “non-funding” clause. 

4. A copy of the proposed contract must be presented. 

5. A list of one to three references of Illinois public schools is available for contact. 

6. A profile of your institution is enclosed. 

 

Included below are the equipment specifications to assist with fair market value calculations.  The equipment 

specifications and quantity is approximated and subject to change. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please direct questions and quotes via email to:   

Don Seawall 

Director of Information Services  

Batavia Public School District No. 101 

 

don.seawall@bps101.net 

Equipment Specifications 

(54) Desktops 

HP ProOne 600 G2 AiO (All-in-One) 

21.5” HD WLED anti-glare LCD  

Intel® Core i3-6100 Processor 

8 GB DDR4 RAM 

500 GB HD 

Slim SuperMulti DVD Drive 

Unit cost $757 

 
 
 
(146) Laptops 

HP EliteBook Folio 1040 G3 Notebook PC 

Intel i5 

8 GB DDR4 RAM 

128 GB m.2 SATA SSD 

Unit Cost $1,018 

 
 
 
 
(70) Performance 
Laptops 

HP ZBook 15 G3 Mobile Workstation 

Intel Core i5-6200U Dual Core 17 

15.6 inch LED FHD SVA Anti-Glare (1920x1080) 

AMD FirePro W4190M with 2 GB dedicated GDDR5  

8 GB 2133MHz DDR4 2 DM 

500GB 7200RPM 

Unit cost $1,067 

mailto:don.seawall@bps101.net


 

 

 

Recommendations will be presented to the Board of Education for approval on April 26, 2016.  Thank you for your 

interest in Batavia Public Schools, we look forward to working with you. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Don Seawall 

Director of Information Services 


